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2020 Membership Notice 
Manufactured Housing Community Owners 

         

December 16, 2019 
 

To: Connecticut Manufactured Housing Community Owners 

 

It’s membership time for the Connecticut Manufactured Housing Association (CMHA).  The work 

that CMHA does – from actively monitoring and responding to legislative issues to providing timely industry 

information and creating networking opportunities - is essential to the manufactured housing industry in 

Connecticut.  More specifically, the Association:   
 

 Advocates on behalf of all mobile manufactured housing stakeholders at the state and 

federal level. 

 Communicates urgent industry and legislative news via e-mail and a quarterly newsletter. 

 Creates networking opportunities with peers and service providers through social and 

educational events. 

 Promotes a positive industry image. 

 Serves as an informational resource on matters concerning the business. 
 

If you are aware of community owners, or any of your service providers, who are not already 

members of CMHA, please encourage them to join.  Remind them that we work on behalf of all 

Connecticut manufactured housing communities and service providers. 
 

To ensure that our records are up to date, please provide the information requested on the enclosed 

membership form and return it, along with a check for your dues, by January 31, 2020 to:  

      

     CMHA 

     P.O. Box 605 

     Bristol, CT  06011-0605 
 

To determine your membership dues, multiply the total number of sites you own in each of your 

communities by $7.00.   

 

If you have any questions concerning membership, please contact me by phone at (860) 584-5915, 

or by e-mail at nancypalmisano@comcast.net. 

 

 Best wishes for a joyous holiday season and a happy, healthy and prosperous new year, 

 

 

 

Nancy Palmisano, Executive Director of CMHA   

mailto:nancypalmisano@comcast.net
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2020 Membership Form 
Manufactured Home Community Owner 

 

 

Member Name:    
 
Company Name:      
 
Mailing Address:     

     (Street or P.O. Box)  
     

     
                (City)                 (State)                       (Zip) 
 

Telephone:              
 
E-mail Address:           

 
 

Fill in the total number of sites you own in all of your communities and multiply by $7.00 to calculate the 

amount due.   
 

 

CMHA Annual Dues – 2020:  Total number of sites:  _______ x $7.00 =   Amount Due:  $ ______ 

 
 

Make your check payable to:  CMHA                     Payment due by January 31, 2020. 
 

Please mail payment with a completed copy of this form to:              CMHA 

          P.O. Box 605 

          Bristol, CT  06011-0605 
 

List the individual communities you currently own, along with the city in which each is located and the 

number of sites.  If you need additional space, continue the list on the back of the page or on a separate sheet.   
 

Community     Location    # of Sites 

 

 

 

 

 

 

If you have any questions concerning membership, please call Nancy Palmisano, Executive Director, at (860) 584-5915.   


